
In the fastest changing world, it becomes very important to move ahead at the swift of change 

by adding skills and improving quality. As a part of students’ development, Department of 

Management has organized  a full day workshop on “Learn India” for MBA and Integrated 

MBA students on 16th January 2018 at SRIMAD Hall. Mr. Sheopuri and Mr. Upadhyay have 

motivate and guide students by discussing on the concepts like self-disruption, technological 

changes, Artificial Intelligence, Power of human spirit etc. They have also conducted various 

exercises to let the students know about their work life balance. Topic discussed was really 

interesting and students enjoyed and learn a lot from the different sessions of workshop.  

 

 


